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Fall 2022 
 
Dear South Hanover families, 

This past year, thanks to continued support from community members like you, the 
Lower Dauphin Falcon Foundation (LDFF) awarded six new grants benefitting students 
across all grade levels; a total of 175 grants over the past 14 years! These grants 
support innovative programs and projects that assist our students in achieving their 
goals in academics, the arts, community service and athletics.  

 

 

 

 

 

We fund our grant program through community donations. Please consider giving to 
this year’s Annual Campaign. The success of the LDFF and the continued support of 
our students are possible only with your help. You can use PayPal, Venmo, credit or 
debit cards to make your donation by going to https://tinyurl.com/LDFFevents or use 
the QR code below. Every dollar supports our mission of enhancing and expanding 
enrichment opportunities for our students. 

There are several other ways to support LDFF in the coming year including attending 
our Annual Falcon Fling on January 28, Musical Dinner Theatre on March 3 and our 
annual golf outing on May 5. Please mark these dates in your calendars and consider 
joining us.  

Lastly, if you have a fifth grader in your family, keep an eye out for Falcon Foundation 
Camp held for three weeks in the summer for incoming 6th-8th grade students. 

Thank you again for supporting our Foundation and the future of Lower Dauphin 
students! 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Dr. Lia Belanger Book, LDFF President 

Help fund programs for  
South Hanover students! 

THIS PROGRAM IS NOT ENDORSED BY THE LOWER DAUPHIN SCHOOL DISTRICT. 

LDFF Annual Giving 
Campaign 

For more information regarding the grants allocated this past year or to view  
our annual report, please visit our website at ldfalconfoundation.org. 

Digital Photography—Summer 2022 
Falcon Foundation Camp 

Free camp sessions are offered for three 
weeks in the summer with classes ranging 
from photography and art to roller coaster 

design. 6-8th grade students can sign up 
for one, two or all three weeks. 

https://tinyurl.com/LDFFevents

